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Reminders  
 

Hello Infant Families, 

Happy Spring! This month we will be testing our new parent app. 

Instead of the handwritten sheets, everything will be available to you 

through the app (Changing times, Feeding times, daily activities, 

photos, etc.). This app will allow us to communicate to each other 

throughout the day in live time. Please be on the lookout for an email 

with your invite code to get started.  

As always, please contact me with any questions you may have.  

Miss Jordan :) 

 WHAT’S NEW  

 

THEMES  

Week 1 – Rain/ Mud               

Week 2 - Dinosaurs                

Week 3 – Earth Day               

Week 4 - Flowers 

BIRTHDAYS  

Althea turns 1 on April 19th  

EVENTS  

Easter Party – April 2nd  


